
GRADUATE STUDENT
ADVISORY BOARD!

A P P L Y  T O  C A R E ’ S

Lend your voice on how CARE can meet the unique
needs of graduate and professional students

impacted by sexual misconduct. 

Attend 3 mandatory, in person meetings (dinner provided!)
over the course of the spring 2025 semester

Help CARE help all graduate and professional students
impacted by sexual misconduct! 

Give your perspective on your experience as a student

All participants will receive a $100 stipend.

Applications due Jan 24, 2025
Questions? Email elizabeth.fagan@tufts.edu


